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Volume 22 - with Systematic List for the years 2008 – 2009

This latest issue of the Argyll Bird Report has just been published and copies are on the way to paid up members of the Argyll Bird Club. Will any members who have not received their copy by Friday 23rd March please contact either Bob Furness, The Cnoc, Tarbet, Arrochar, G83 7DG or Paul Daw, Tigh-na-Tulloch, Tullochgorm, Minard, Inveraray, PA32 8YQ. 

Copies are available to non members at £6 per copy, including postage and packing, from either of the above. 
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